October 14, 2014

Dear Parents,

This week we are entering our third week of unit 2, “My Family and Friends.”  We will talk about friends, friendship, and getting along with others.  We will also discuss pets as being friends.  We will focus on the letters Mm and Jj.  Please review these letters at home each night. We will also begin spelling first names.  Your child will bring home a nametag to practice this skill EACH night.

Please send in your child’s family picture if you have not already done so.

Please send in a favorite toy of your child’s to share with a friend during group time on Wednesday, October 16.  We will return the toy in your child’s backpack at the end of the day.

Please be reminded that ALL lunchroom money must come to school in the Ziploc bag inside your child’s folder with the form filled out telling me what the money is to be used for. 

If you plan to order your child’s school picture, please fill out the order form and return it to school with your money enclosed.

Have a great week!

Mrs. Wright

